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Congratulatory letter to the Ukrainian National Bar Association 

 

 

Dear Madam President Izovitova,  

Dear Lydiia, 

dear members of the board,  

dear members of the staff of the Ukrainian National Bar Association, 

 

 

on 17.11.2012 the Ukrainian National Bar Association was established after the All-Ukrainian meeting 

of advocates in Kyiv. The German Federal Bar has had a pleasure and a privilege to be your partner 

and friend for 10 years. We have seen you building strong and reliable structures of the self-regulation 

of the legal profession in Ukraine from the scratch, establishing the UNBA as an important player in the 

field of the justice and professional politics in Ukraine and on the international arena and becoming not 

only an organisation of the self-regulation, but also an excellent service provider for Ukrainian lawyers.  

May I add that we are impressed beyond measure by your capability to continue your work and to 

support your members in the hard times of the war of Russia in Ukraine. We cannot even fathom the 

difficulties you are facing right now.  

We wish you and all Ukrainian lawyers to obtain peace again and to have many more decades of 

prosperity of UNBA and the strong and independent Ukrainian legal profession. We will remain by your 

side! 
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Sincerely yours,  

  

President  

Dr. Ulrich Wessels 


